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Dear Expectant Parents,
Thank you for the opportunity for us to share a bit of our lives with you.  We understand that choosing adoption for your child is not an easy decision to make, and that choosing the right family to entrust your precious child with can seem very overwhelming.  To help you decide if we are that family, we wanted to share some of the most important parts about us:
Our faith in God and personal relationships with Jesus Christ are the core of our family.  It shapes how we live our lives, how we love people, and how we want to raise our children.  
David has a secure job as a software engineer, which provides well for our family.  Becki is a homemaker and former nurse, who plans to stay home with any children we are blessed with. 
We have struggled with infertility since we were married, and while we have chosen to pursue adoption, we don’t view it as a “second choice”.  We have always planned on adopting at some point and God decided that it was going to be sooner than we thought…we are very excited!   
We desire for our child to have siblings to grow up with, so we do plan on opening our hearts and home to more children in the future.  
Our desire is to have an open adoption and for our child to have regular contact with his/her first family.  We understand that you may desire less contact, and we will honor and respect that decision. 
	
Know that we are praying for you as you are viewing profiles and considering families.  

			David and Becki


“The LORD bless you
    and keep you;
the LORD make his face shine on you
    and be gracious to you;
 the LORD turn his face toward you
    and give you peace.”
Numbers 6:24-26


